
Kenmore PTA Listserves 

 

The PTA has two listserves that provide information to Kenmore 
families. 

 

The primary list serve – news – is to disseminate important school and 
PTA activities and receive the weekly announcements. To subscribe, 
send a blank email to: 

Kenmore_pta-subscribe@yahoogroups.com   (there is an underscore 
between the words “Kenmore” and “pta”) 

 

The second list serve provides a forum for parents, teachers, and 
school administration to post questions, discussion and comments. To 
subscribe, send a blank email to: 

kenmoreforum-subscribe@yahoogroups.com 

Please note that these are not links.  You will have to send a blank 
email to subscribe to the listserves. 

 

 

To unsubscribe, click on the “unsubscribe” link at the bottom of any listserve 
message you have received, or, send blank emails to: 

kenmore_pta-unsubscribe@yahoogroups.com    

kenmoreforum-unsubscribe@yahoogroups.com 

Please send the email from the original email address that you used when you 
joined the list serve(s) when sending your request to unsubscribe. If you have 
changed internet service providers and can no longer access that email 
address, please contact kenmoreptapresident@gmail.com for assistance.   


